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THIS IS OUR FALL NEWSLETTER DESIGNED TO GIVE YOU AN UPDATE OF OUR RECENT 
ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS OF THE FEASTERVILLE-TREVOSE LIONS CLUB

√ Our September fund raisers in Bristol (Italian Night and Doo Wop) were highly successful due, in 
large part to the following Lions: Will & Vicki Reinsfelder, Sahil Saif, Sam Spera, Amethyst Bush, 
Eric Nash, Elliot Rubinsky, Kim Teesdale (and son David), Donna & Tom Vasek, Ian Jeffery, and 
James & Kathleen Bodnar. Thank you all for your support!

√ Seven of our Lions including Guiding Lion, Tom Vasek attended the Dinner Meeting of the 
Bristol Lions Club at the King George Inn in Bristol on October 1. It was a great opportunity to see 
another Lions Club in action, and our attendance demonstrated our appreciation to them for their 
help with our involvement with Italian Night and Doo-Wop festivities.

√ Many of our members purchased attractive golf shirts (green & white) with our club’s moniker 
and our name embossed that are worn at many of our events (dinner meetings) and the recent fund 
raises in Bristol. If you wish to purchase one for yourself, please contact Club President, Donna.

√ Tifecta’s Octoberfest, held on September 28, was a success especially with the help of Lions 
Donna and Tom Vasek, serving as a cook and a server.

√ FYI, LCI has designated October as Vision Awareness month. 

√ As a reminder, the second Tuesday of each month is our Board Meeting, and the 4th Tuesday is 
our Dinner Meeting, both held at the Trifecta Sporting Club, 4668 E. Bristol Rd, Feasterville. 
Meeting start promptly at 6:30 p.m. Please confirm your attendance to Donna beforehand, so that 
she can help Trifecta determine the number of folks who desire to partake with food provided.

√ Our next grand and public outing is scheduled for Saturday, November 16 at the Trifecta Sporting 
Club:
  STRIDES Walk for Diabetes and Health Fair


 sponsored by
       Boy Scout Troop #367 and the Asian American Assc. Of Business Owners & Professionals

        and
        The Feasterville-Trevose Lions Club

            Time: 10:00 a.m. - 3 p.m. Walk begins at 1 p.m.
            This festivity is a Walk and a day of Education, Health Screenings, Games, Baskets, &

      FUN!
             All donations will be accepted same day or can be mailed to:

            Feasterville-Trevose Lions Club1
        P. O. Box 622, Feasterville, PA 19053

                        Proceeds go to Diabetes Projects
          Please support this worthwhile Project.
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MEMBER SPOT LIGHT
     Will and Vicki Reinsfelder 
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   A dynamic duo! 
From the day Will and Vicki joined the Feasterville-Trevose Lions they 

demonstrated what it means to belong to an organization that gives back to 
the community. They have been instrumental in making our recent fund-
raising events in Bristol a tremendous success: hard work, dedication and 

commitment to succeed. 

Will & Vicki were married in 2012. They have four children and six 
grandchildren. Will has his own lockout/roadside business since 2011. 

Victoria worked 31 years in the printing field before retirement. 

WELCOME ABOARD! 

    Factoid: 19 million children are visually impaired globally.

 Of these, two out of three need access to simple eyeglasses.

We can do our share by promoting eyeglass collections locally.


